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From: registrar
Sent: June 7, 2017 4:39 PM
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - - EB-2017-0049

 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]  
Sent: June 6, 2017 8:05 PM 
To: registrar 
Subject: Letter of Comment -  
 
The Ontario Energy Board 
 
-- Comment date -- 
2017-06-06 
 
-- Case Number -- 
EB-2017-0049 
 
-- Name -- 
Mark Price 
 
-- Phone -- 

 
 
-- Company -- 
 
 
-- Address -- 

 
 
-- Comments -- 
Fair hydro rates!?! I've lived my entire life in Lanark County and love it here, but Ontario corporations 
and government care only about lining there own pockets! A perfect reason why government should 
be against corporation and not in bed with them!! Screw the people! Right!! If this passes I'm moving 
my family to Quebec! 
 
-- Attachment -- 
 
 
 




